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Dear Members of the House Committee On Judiciary:
| am writing to support HB 3076.

As a dual US-Canadian citizen who has lived & voted in the US for almost half my
life, I am still not used to the lack of regulation around purchase of firearms. Why do
we allow gun dealers to operate with so few regulations? Almost all other industries
are more heavily regulated. The industry that has sprung up to supply deadly "tools"
to almost everyone who wants them has to be held accountable to basic business
standards.

Gun dealer licensing is proven to reduce gun trafficking and homicides. We need to
stop the flow of illegal guns in Oregon and to neighboring states (and countries).

Please pass HB3076 to help reduce this.

Sarah Remy
Portland, OR



